THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
JANUARY 18, 2007

SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF NEW PAC RENTAL CONTRACT FOR USE

ISSUE


The PAC has a new rental contract for props and costumes to be approved for use.

FACTS


The Performing Arts Center has been looking for ways to increase self-supporting revenue.  There are props and costumes that can be rented out to other theatrical groups and organizations.  The additional revenue produced from these rentals will provide a means that additional props and costumes can be purchased at no cost to the board.  The board attorney has reviewed the contract and has concluded it will be appropriate for use.

This contract is not inclusive of the Facility Rental.   


RECOMMENDATION


HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION NEEDS TO APPROVE THE USE OF A NEW PAC RENTAL CONTRACT.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE USE OF A NEW PAC RENTAL CONTRACT FOR PROPS AND COSTUMES.

